
 

 

   

 

 

 

  

 

  

In a recent Eblast to our members, it states that MFNS webinars are the #1 ranked 

member benefit. MFNS provides you access to our library of free webinars on the 

MFNS website for CPEUs and Non-CPEUs for your career development learning, 

or teaching and precepting. MFNS puts great time and effort to provide our 

members this benefit. 

   

Focusing on the future, would you be willing to present a webinar to your 

fellow MFNS colleagues?  

   

Webinars are 1-hour and require prior approval of your topic, objectives, and slides 

by the Academy. MFNS is there for you every step of the way from content 

development to CDR approval to presentation. 
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Please let us know by February 23 by responding to this email if you would like to 

present on a topic or know an RDN or NDTR who would be great presenter(s). Here 

are some topic ideas that our members would like to know more about: 

  

1. The latest techniques and approaches to project management 

2. The latest trends in healthy culinary menus and products 

3. Innovations in kitchen design and equipment 

4. New approaches to customer service and care (e.g., retail, outpatient, 

inpatient, or local community) 

5. Latest trends in senior dining across multiple segments (e.g., independent living 

to nursing/skilled care) 

6. Taking your food service operations to the community (outreach) 

7. Other ideas? 

Send an email to mroseman@olemiss.edu with your name or a nominated 

presenter's name, email address, and topic.  

   

Thank you, 

  

Mary Roseman, PhD, MBA, RDN 

Chair, Management in Food and Nutrition Systems DPG of the Academy of 

Nutrition and Dietetics 

Professor Emeritus 

Department of Nutrition and Hospitality Management 

University of Mississippi 

   
  

   

 

 
 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

  

 
  

 

 

120 S. Riverside Plaza, Suite 2190 

Chicago, Illinois 60606-6995 
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Do not reply to this message. For general questions about MFNS, email us. 
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